
Temporary closure of Anglers’ Beach

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (November
25) that Anglers' Beach in Tsuen Wan District will be temporarily closed from
November 29 to March 31, 2023, for renovation works.

     All facilities at the beach will be closed. For safety's sake, members
of the public are reminded not to swim at the beach.
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